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Dear Parents,

We are excited to announce that next week, our eagerly anticipated duck eggs will be

arriving! 

This is a fabulous opportunity for the children to witness the marvelous process of

hatching up close. Over the next ten days the children will have the chance to observe

and learn about the life cycle of ducks, and take the ducklings for their first swim.

Please talk about this experience with your child at home and share in their

excitement. 

We look forward to sharing some photos with you next week!

Wishing you all a happy weekend, full of sunshine!

Kind Regards,

Hannah Firmstone

Early Years Lead & SENCo



Exciting news!

After Easter there 

will be a new menu 

for lunch and 

high tea.

NEW NURSERY MENUNEW NURSERY MENU



EASTER BONNET PARADEEASTER BONNET PARADE

We are excited to announce that on Friday, 11th April, our nursery

will be hosting an Easter Bonnet Parade for all the children! 

This event is a fantastic opportunity for your little ones to

showcase their creativity and imagination. 

Get crafty and design an Easter bonnet  - you could use vibrant

spring flowers, fluffy chicks, colorful eggs, or even a hopping

bunny to bring your child's bonnet to life. 

Have fun and allow your child's personality to shine through their

creation. 

We can't wait to see all of your creations!



Date Event

Sunday 30th March Mothers Day

Monday 31st March - Friday
4th April

Stay and Play
 for toddlers and baby room

Monday 7th - Friday 11th April Stay and play
for pre-school

Tuesday 1st April
Incredible Eggs delivering 

duckling eggs

Friday 11th April
Easter Bonnet Parade and 

Last day of term

Sunday 20th April Easter

KEY DATESKEY DATES



  

Don’t forget to check out our website to find out about all the exciting 

things the children have been learning about this week:

The office operates from Monday to Thursday, with opening hours from 
7:30 AM to 3:45 PM.

On Fridays, the office closes earlier, at 1:00 PM.
Should you need assistance or have any inquiries outside of these hours, 

you can call the out-of-hours phone on 07340 751171. 
This ensures that support or urgent matters can be attended to even when

the office is closed.

Your Child’s LearningYour Child’s Learning

Admin Office
Opening Hours
Admin Office

Opening Hours

Click on the image to access our facebook page

SOCIAL MEDIASOCIAL MEDIA

https://www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk/learning-spaces
https://www.facebook.com/p/Oakengates-Nursery-100057250758003/?_rdr


Follow the link below to access more information and the SEND
family newsletter:

FAMILY CHOICESFAMILY CHOICES

SEND Family Newsletter March 2025 - SEND - Local offer

Please see below for an exciting update 
from the Telford Children’s Autism Hub! 

https://www.telfordsend.org.uk/downloads/file/2656/send_family_newsletter_march_2025


FAMILY SUPPORTFAMILY SUPPORT



FAMILY SUPPORTFAMILY SUPPORT



Did you know that ‘The Oak Family Hub’ is located at The Wakes and
offers free help and support to residents who are navigating their way

through parenting?

 

Telford Public Health Nursing
Service

Healthy you, Healthy Future

Telephone Number 
0333 358 3328

 

Text 07520 619 053 
 

School nurse 07520 619 051
Follow on twitter 
@ShropPHNurse 

Open 9am-4.30pm 
excluding bank holidays  

Check out the Better Health,
Healthier families website!

 

This useful website has food facts,
recipes, activities and information of

children’s weight. 
 

HTTPS://WWW.NHS.UK/HEALTHIER-
FAMILIES/ 

 

Parents Opening Doors
‘Together we can make a difference’

https://www.podstelford.org/

FAMILY SUPPORTFAMILY SUPPORT

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/


FAMILY SUPPORTFAMILY SUPPORT


